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“Happiness is in the air as the Ambience of Diwali is everywhere.” 

Dear Parent, 

On the auspicious and sparkling festival of lights, Banasthali Family wishes you and 

your entire family a very Happy, Safe & Cracker Free Diwali!!!  

May the glow of lamp illuminate life and brings Joy, Prosperity, and Happiness. 

 

Diwali festivity will be celebrated in Banasthali during Online Classes on 02-11-2021 

(Tuesday) with full fervour and excitement. 

 

School will remain closed during “Diwali Break” from 03-11-2021 (Wednesday) to 

06-11-2021(Saturday). The Online Classes will resume with effect from 08-11-2021 

(Monday). Time Table for which will be shared soon. 

 

Have a wonderful & Cheerful Festive Time! 

Stay Happy Stay Healthy! 

Principal 

 


